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Comments: I am against the development of a new Holland Lake Lodge. I believe it should be left as it is. The

cutting down of trees &amp; extensive building of new structures will be incredibly harmful to the environment

&amp; ecosystem.  It's very disappointing that the Forest Service is willing to condone such building. Money

talks. It's very disappointing that money is allowed to talk in this way. Please leave it as it is. Montana is a wild

place. We want it left the way it is!!


